| support SB210. Senator Ron Wyden warned Oregonians that voting by mail exposed Oregon’s voter rolls
to fraud. His words have been proven true. Oregon voter rolls are corrupt because the active, inactive,
dead and illegal voters are all commingled. Voter rolls still have 130-year-old voters listed and have no
way to remove them.

We need to return to one-day voting, valid ID for registered voters, and precinct voting polls. This method
maintains the proper chain of custody of ballots and clean voter rolls. The voters in my precinct want this
and are willing to work to see fair elections in Oregon once again.



